NOTICE OF PROPOSED BUDGET

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the proposed 2021 Budget for the Arkansas River Power Authority will be available for inspection by the public **commencing November 3**, **2020**, at the following locations:

135 North Animas, Trinidad, CO;

601 Colorado Avenue, La Junta, CO;

100 North Second Street, Lamar, CO;

102 East Parmenter, Lamar, CO;

748 Main Street, Springfield, CO;

532 Carson, Las Animas, CO;

100 Tony Garcia Drive, Holly, CO.

Any interested elector in an ARPA member community or electricity consumer of an ARPA member (Holly, La Junta, Lamar, Las Animas, Springfield and Trinidad, Colorado) may register objections to the proposed Budget prior to its final adoption. The ARPA Board of Directors will hold a public hearing on the proposed Budget on December 3, 2020 either by GoToMeeting webCast and conference call beginning at 9:30 AM, or if weather conditions and COVID-19 restrictions allow a face to face meeting, in La Junta at the Otero Junior College Student Center beginning at 11:00 AM. Any public comment or questions concerning the proposed 2021 Budget should be directed to Rick Rigel, General Manager, Arkansas River Power Authority, PO Box 70, Lamar, Colorado, 81052, phone number 719-336-3496, or email arpa@arpapower.org.